
 
 
 
 
 

THIS IS NOT A PAID AD 
 
 NOTICE 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the Regular meeting of the Sussex County Board of Chosen 
Freeholders scheduled for September 13, 2017 at 7:00 pm has been rescheduled to  
September 13, 2017 at 6:00 pm.  This meeting will open to the Public, close 
immediately for Executive Session and open to the Public again at 7:00 pm. This 
meeting will take place in the Freeholder Meeting Room located at One Spring Street, 
Newton, NJ 07860.   
 
 
 
 
 BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF CHOSEN FREEHOLDERS 
 
 

                                                                                  
   Catherine M. Williams, Clerk     
 
 
 
Dated:    September 7, 2017 
 
E-mailed to: NJ Sunday Herald 

            NJ Herald 
Star Ledger 

            WSUS Radio 
            WNNJ Radio 
           

e-mailed to all Sussex County Municipalities 
    

On file with the County Clerk 
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